Cottage Lane Surgery – FIT NOTES
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You do not require a doctor’s sickness certificate for any illness lasting seven days or less. Your employer may however require you to complete a self-certification form (SC2) which is available from your employer or on the HMRC website.

Should you need a continuation certificate then please contact our surgery on 01457 861343 or email us on ddicb.cottagelanesurgery@nhs.net and we will book you in for a discussion with our GP. 
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